
From: Kelly Barbrey <KBarbrey@Columbiaauthority.com> 
To: 'Amy Duffy'aduffy@scprt.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/15/2014 11:37:40 AM 

Subject: RE: Governor's Carollighting

I was able to have a brief conversation this morning with one of the partners at Flock & Rally and they are interested 
in the possibility of helping the CVB with this event. After I receive the revised document that indicates which entity 
has been responsible for each element, I will generate a quick scope of work that I can send over to Flock & Rally so 
they can get me a proposal and cost estimate. If we can agree on scope of work and terms, we may be able to move 
forward pretty quickly. Any information on y'all can send over to me would help greatly in generating the scope of 
work.

The December 1st date works with our office and with Flock & Rally's calendar as well. We do not see any similar 
events that would draw attendance away from this event.

I look forward to our call tomorrow. Let me know if I can do anything in the meantime! Thanks so much. 

Regards,

Kelly Barbrey
VP of Sales & Marketing
Midlands Authority for Conventions, Sports & Tourism
1101 Lincoln Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-545-0018
Fax 803-545-0013
www.famouslyhot.com

COLUMBIA SC
F A M O U S L Y  H O T

From: Amy Duffy [mailto:aduffy@scprt.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 11:25 AM
To: Kelly Barbrey
Cc: katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov; haleymottel@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Re: Governor's Carollighting

Kelly

Yep, we are good to move forward with Flock and Rally.

Thanks!

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT
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Amy, Katherine and Haley,

Thanks for a great meeting today. We are excited about the partnership. I briefed Bill Ellen this
afternoon and he is on board with me reaching out to Flock and Rally to ask if they would be interested 
in considering the event planning assignment if that is something I have the green light to do from your 
perspective. If there is any issue with this, I will hold off or propose additional planners for
consideration. www.flockandrally.com

I am checking a few more sources on the date but as of right now I do not see any conflict with other
Columbia events taking place on Monday December 1. I can confirm that tomorrow morning.

I'll be in touch. Thanks!

Kelly Barbrey
VP of Sales & Marketing
Midlands Authority for Conventions, Sports & Tourism
1101 Lincoln Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-545-0018
Fax 803-545-0013
www.famouslyhot.com
<image001.jpg>

mailto:KBarbrey@Columbiaauthority.com
http://www.flockandrally.com
http://www.famouslyhot.com

